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From the Pastor’s Study: 
 
March has arrived, and as winter gives way to spring, we continue our 
Lenten journey together. As you know, Lent is a unique time in the life 
of the church, where we set aside 40 days to intentionally deepen our 
relationship with God. This could occur through adding spiritual prac-
tices or even doing acts of mission/service in Christ’s name. You could 
also deepen your relationship with God by “fasting” from things that 
might get in the way of that connection. This could mean taking a long 
break from social media in order to pray, or turning off the TV at night 
to search the scriptures before you sleep. Overall, Lent provides us (as Christ's disci-
ples) with the opportunity to grow in the faith. Even if you didn’t begin a Lenten prac-
tice in February, you can still jump in and participate this month. There are many op-
portunities to be in service, but also fellowship, study, and prayer together.  
 
As this month comes to a close, the season of Lent will come to an end with Palm Sun-
day worship on March 24th. We will then enter Holy Week, which is one of the most 
sacred seasons in the church year. This is a time where we will intentionally seek to 
contemplate the days leading up to the passion and death of our Lord. It is a week 
meant for prayer, fellowship, scripture meditation, and participation in the story of our 
Savior. Below is a schedule of all the ways we are planning to move through Holy 
Week, as a community. 
 
* Sunday, March 25th: Palm Sunday Worship at 10:30 a.m. in the Sanctuary.  
* Wednesday, March 27th: Pastor’s Weekly Bible Study at 10:30 a.m. in the Sanctuary. 
* Wednesday, March 27th Midweek Communion at Noon in the Sanctuary. 
* Thursday, March 28th at 7:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary we will have our annual Maundy      
 Thursday Communion Service with Tenebrae. 
*Friday, March 29th Good Friday Way of the Cross Prayer Walk with Pastor Chris at 
 11:00 a.m. We will meet and depart from our sanctuary. 
*Saturday, March 30th Community-Wide Easter Egg Hunt at 11:00 a.m. at Houston 
 Park in Downtown Madisonville. 
*Sunday, March 31st -Easter Sunday Worship Sunrise Service at 7:00 a.m. at the home 
 of Don and Kris Browder Address: 645 W. Crestview Dr., Madisonville, TN 
 34354 
 -Fellowship time begins at 10:00 a.m. in the Gathering Area. 
 -Easter Worship Service at 10:30 a.m. in our Sanctuary. (Don’t forget to bring 
 flowers for the flowering of the Cross outside!) 
 
I hope and pray that you will find ways to participate in some (if not all) of the disciple-
ship opportunities we have planned for you during this sacred season of the year.  
I look forward to seeing you around the church this month!  
 
Lots of Hope! 
Chris 
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 Sue’s News - March 2024 
March!!! Can you believe it! 2024 is flying by. It 
seems like just yesterday we were celebrating 
Christmas. Now we are almost 2 weeks into the 
Lenten season rushing toward Easter Sunday on 
March 31st. As you read through the newsletter, 
you can see that we have many exciting events 
and services coming up during the month of 
March and during the weeks of Eastertide that 
follow the actual Easter Sunday. There are eggs 
to be stuffed and palms to be ordered. There are 
sermons and lessons to be prepared. There is an 
Easter cantata to be learned. There are many 
opportunities to be together and study and pre-
pare for the Easter season. Read and hang on to 
your March newsletter, watch for emails and 
texts and check our website 1umcm.com during 
March so you won’t miss any exciting opportu-
nities taking place.  

Sue 
 

Read Together for March 
 
This year Rev. Chris Black invites you to join him 
in participating in the Holston Conference’s “Read 
Together” initiative. This opportunity challenges us 
to read through the whole Bible in one year. In 
2024, we will be reading the Bible chronologically 
using a path laid out in J. Ellsworth Kalas’s “The 
Grand Sweep: 365 Days from Genesis through 
Revelation”. This reading plan asks us to read only 
2-3 chapters a day which will be much less bur-
densome than previous years studies.  
 
Participating in this initiative as a whole congrega-
tion can uniquely bind us together as Christ’s disci-
ples all while rooting us more deeply in God’s 
word. Even if you didn’t read every assigned read-
ings in January of February, you are welcome to 
jump back in! There are schedules available in the 
welcome center with each month’s readings. As 
always if you have a question about a passage or 
verse you are reading, then please call (or text) Pas-
tor Chris or stop by the church office.  
 
 

Readings for March 2024 
 
March 1  Deut. 1-3  
March 2  Deut. 4,5  
March 3  Deut. 5-8  
March 4  Deut. 9-11  
March 5  Deut. 12-14  
March 6  Deut. 15-17  
March 7  Deut. 18-20  
March 8  Deut. 21-23  
March 9  Deut. 24-26  
March 10  Deut. 27-29  
March 11  Deut. 30-32  
March 12  Deut. 33,34  
March 13  Joshua 1-3  
March 14  Joshua 4-6  
March 15  Joshua 7-9  
March 16  Joshua 10-12  
March 17  Joshua 13-15  
March 18  Joshua 16-18  
March 19  Joshua 19-21  
March 20  Joshua 22-24  
March 21  Judges 1-3  
March 22  Judges 4,5  
March 23  Judges 6-8  
March 24 Judges 9-11  
March 25  Judges 12-14  
March 26  Judges 15,16  
March 27  Judges 17-19  
March 28  Judges 20,21  
March 29  Ruth 1-4  
March 30  I Samuel 1-3  
March 31  I Samuel 4-6  
 

Pastor’s Weekly Bible Study Continues: 
Throughout March Rev. Chris Black will continue to 
host a weekly home style Bible study class on 
Wednesdays at 10:30 a.m. in our Sanctuary. Pastor 
Chris is offering a study on Adam Hamilton’s book 
called the “The Walk: 5 Essential Practices of the 
Christian Life”. Even if you haven’t attended one of 
Pastor Chris’s studies you are welcome to join this 
class. Books will be available for sale in the church 
office for $12.00, or you can order one from Ama-
zon. However, a book isn’t essential for attendance. 
It doesn’t matter if you’re new to the Christian faith, 
or have studied the Bible for years you are welcome 
to be part of this unique study. If you have any ques-
tions about the upcoming class please email Pastor 
Chris at cblack@firstumcmadisonville.org 
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Maundy Thursday Worship with Tenebrae 

On Thursday, March 28th, at 
7:00 p.m., our church will 
have a special evening service 
marking Holy Thursday. On 
this night we will remember 
and celebrate the final supper 
Jesus shared with his disciples. 
Then, through scripture, prayer, light, sound, and 
darkness, we will also remember what led up to 
the death and crucifixion of Jesus with a service of 
Tenebrae.  
 This service of worship will be a powerful 
way for us to participate in Holy Week as a com-
munity. It will mark the beginning of a vigil of 
prayer before we celebrate the resurrection of our 
Lord and Savior on Easter Sunday. We hope you 
will join us for this unique and powerful worship 
experience. 

Good Friday Stations of the Cross 

On Friday, March 29th, at 11:00 a.m. Pastor Chris 
Black will lead the Way of the Cross through our 
downtown area. This will be a time for us to inten-
tionally mark Good Friday as a faith community 
and to consider the full story of Christ’s passion. 
We will meet in the sanctuary of the church and 
then begin our contemplative walk through down-
town, and arrive back at the church once we are 
done.  
 As we go we will stop at various places to 
hear scriptures read and offer prayer together. If 
you would like to participate, please wear comfort-
able shoes. If it is raining that day, we will do our 

prayer walk within the church. We hope to have 
folks from other churches join us in the walk! 

Community Easter Egg Hunt 2024 

The excitement is build-
ing! It is almost time or 
our 2024 Community 
Easter Egg Hunt that will 
take place on Saturday 
March 30th at 11:00 AM 
at Houston Park in down-

town Madisonville. Last year’s event was a huge 
success and we need the assistance of the entire 
church to make this year’s event even more spec-
tacular. 

This year our friends at Madisonville Presbyterian 
Church will be helping us put together this very 
special event. We did the hunt together for several 
years, and we are going to put our efforts together 
again this year. Our United Methodist Men will 
again be serving hot dogs from our command 
post—Volunteer Federal’s Weiner Wagon which 
we have already reserved. Our United Women in 
Faith group is going to provide cookies. The plan is 
for the Presbyterian Church to provide chips and 
drinks. We’ll work out all the details. Our youth 
group always stuffs and hides the eggs and we’ll 
invite Presbyterian youth to help. We need lots of 
individually wrapped candy and lots of plastic 
Easter eggs. We will have a collection tote in the 
gathering area beginning Sunday March 3rd or you 
can bring items to the office during the week. The 
Presbyterians will also provide eggs and candy. 

This is a fantastic community outreach opportunity 
for our church and a good opportunity for us to 
partner with Madisonville Presbyterian Church. 
We have done a joint Bible School with them for 
many years now. We hope that everyone will par-
ticipate in some way. It is always a fun morning. 
Make plans right now to bring your children, 
grandchildren, neighborhood children or any other 
children you know! Everyone is invited! 
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A Beginners Guide to General Conference 
(Taken from UMC.org) 
The United Methodist Church has no pope. But it 
does have a General Conference — the only body 
that can set official policy and speak for the interna-

tional denomination. General Conference brings together lay 
and clergy delegates from four continents whose decisions will 
affect how millions of United Methodists do church for years to 
come. Think of the two-week gathering as a combination of a 
United Nations General Assembly, a U.S. congressional session 
and a time of rousing Christian worship. The coming General 
Conference, now scheduled for April 23-May 3 in Charlotte, 
North Carolina, comes at a particularly momentous time.  
 General Conference typically gathers every four years. 
But because of the COVID-19 pandemic, the assembly could 
not meet in 2020. That means the last regular session was in 
May 2016 — nearly eight years ago. In the interim, the denomi-
nation has seen a quarter of its U.S. churches depart under a 
disaffiliation policy that began in 2019 and expired at the end 
of 2023. What comes next for the international denomination 
will be largely up to the General Conference itself   
 Here are answers to frequently asked questions about 
the big event.  

What does General Conference do?  
General Conference is the denomination’s highest legislative 
body. As such, it has the authority to make revisions to the de-
nomination’s Book of Discipline and Book of Resolutions. The 
Discipline is the denomination’s governing document that con-
tains its doctrine, constitution, church law, rules of organization 
and procedures. The Book of Resolutions contains the denomi-
nation’s positions on current social issues. Resolutions expire 
after eight years unless the General Conference readopts them. 
General Conference also can approve: theological statements 
on various subjects, four year budgets for various UMC entities 
and jurisdictions, the election of members to the judicial coun-
cil, etc.  

Who can propose legislation to General Conference? 
The Book of Discipline states that any United Methodist organi-
zation, clergy member or lay member may submit a General 
Conference petition — basically the United Methodist equiva-
lent of a bill before a legislature. All told, the coming General 
Conference has received 1,099 total valid petitions — including 
352 new petitions submitted since the General Conference’s 
delay in 2020.  

Where can people see what legislation is under consider-
ation?  
The Advance Daily Christian Advocate contains the petitions 
and reports that will be before delegates. The Advance Daily 
Christian Advocate is available in PDF form. People also can 
subscribe online to the Daily Christian Advocate at . Dai-
lyChristianAdvocate.org. The website includes the proposed 
legislation and will include the daily proceedings.  

 

Who votes at General Conference?  
The coming General Conference plans to have 862 voting dele-
gates — half clergy and half lay. Of the elected delegates, 
55.9% are from the U.S., 32% from Africa, 6% from the Philip-
pines, 4.6% from Europe (including Russia) and the remainder 
from concordat churches that have close ties to The United 
Methodist Church.  

How are the delegates chosen? 
Annual conferences — the denomination’s regional bodies con-
sisting of lay and clergy voters from multiple churches each 
elect an allotment of delegates. The United Methodist Church’s 
constitution requires that laity elect the lay delegates, and cler-
gy elect their fellow clergy. The denomination currently has 53 
annual conferences in the U.S., and 80 annual conferences in 
Africa, Europe and the Philippines.  

What is the role of bishops at General Conference? 
United Methodist bishops have a limited role during the assem-
bly. They preside at General Conference sessions but do not 
have voice or vote. This means they cannot make motions or 
advocate for positions from the floor.  

How does legislation become church law? 
The first stop for legislation under consideration at the coming 
General Conference is one of 14 legislative committees or the 
Standing Committee on Central Conference Matters. The stand-
ing committee is a permanent General Conference committee 
that deals with matters pertaining to church regions in Africa, 
Europe and the Philippines. Petitions approved by committee 
then move on to the full body of delegates for possible further 
revision and a vote.  

What percentage of votes does legislation need to pass? 
Most legislation requires only a simple majority of General 
Conference delegates to pass. Amendments to the denomina-
tion’s constitution require a two-thirds vote of the General Con-
ference followed by a two-thirds aggregate vote of the lay and 
clergy members present and voting in the annual conferences.
  
 Changes to the denomination’s doctrinal standards, 
which includes basic Christian tenets such as belief in Christ’s 
resurrection and the Trinity, require at least a two-thirds vote of 
the General Conference followed by three-fourths aggregate 
vote of the lay and clergy members present and voting in the 
annual conferences. The United Methodist Church has never 
altered its doctrinal standards before, and no proposals before 
the coming General Conference seek to alter them. 

When does newly passed legislation take effect?  
Legislation approved by the coming General Conference will 
become effective Jan. 1 next year, unless otherwise specified
  However, amendments to the denomination’s consti-
tution only take effect after the Council of Bishops certifies their 
ratification. In practice, that means any new amendment will 
not take effect until the bishops meet in spring 2026. 
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Peter Alliman shares a wonderful story of 
the Madisonville Community coming to-
gether to meet a need:  
It started out as it has for more than 20 years on the 
Wednesday before the Christmas break for the Madi-
sonville, Tennessee schools. Our local Kiwanis Club, 
with the help of teachers, churches, businesses and es-
pecially the employees and patients of Smiley Chiro-
practic Clinic, were ready to help the parents of more 
than 80 children receive bags of gifts to make Christ-
mas a little brighter and merrier .   
 She was the second parent to arrive, shortly af-
ter noon that day. Her first words were, “I hope the car 
is big enough for all these bags." It turned out her vehi-
cle had broken down and she had to get a neighbor, in 
a small car, to transport her for the pick-up. "I'm so 
thankful you all are doing this," she said, "I don't have 
money to buy presents for my kids this year. Without 
these gifts, my kids wouldn't get anything." There were 
four youngsters ranging in age from 13 to 2. She was 
thrilled and so obviously, appreciative of all the gifts. 
But the word we most remembered from our brief en-
counter with her was that she said she was a "widow". 
She was a widow with four kids, little money, and no 
means of transportation over the Christmas holidays. 
Yet, she had asked us for nothing and only expressed 
her gratitude for our relatively minor efforts of provid-
ing presents for her kids. It wasn't long before we de-
cided we had to do something more. So, we did!  
 We announced the situation at First United 
Methodist Church, which was having holiday dinner 
that night, and raised several hundred dollars. We also 
made calls to a few friends and businesses and raised 
several hundred more. We also learned that her vehicle 
was at the dealership, but that the warranty company 
was "dragging their feet" in determining whether they 
would pay to repair the transmission. So, at best, they 
would have no transportation for the next couple of 
weeks.   
 So, here's what happened on Sunday, Decem-
ber 24, 2023, several of our Kiwanis Club members 
drove out to her home. We were met in the driveway 
by this single mother, as her young children scurried 
around us and their makeshift "playground." As we 
talked about her family, faith, and circumstances, we 
learned she had lost her husband only a year before to 
pancreatic cancer at Christmas time. As a result, they 
had lost their home and were living in this small, but 
well-kept, mobile home that was "a little crowded at 
times." Second, one of our member's had a grand-
daughter in college who didn't need her car during the 

Christmas break, so we presented her with the key to a 
2010 Toyota Corolla to use for transportation during 
the holidays and afterward, if necessary. Third, we gave 
her a Christmas card from the Madisonville Kiwanis 
Club and others wishing her a very special Merry 
Christmas and money that eventually totaled 
$3,036.00. Fourth, one of our Club members, who is a 
lawyer, volunteered to help her with the warranty cov-
erage problem.  
 After we said our goodbyes and wished her 
Merry Christmas, we received this email from her later 
that day. “I am stunned and in awe of your gift to us. It 
is exactly how much I needed for the deductible fee, 
bills, and glasses for my boys. I don't have words to 
thank you guys for this amazing and generous gift.”   
 On Christmas Day, we received this email from 
her: “I am holding on to every dime of my blessing to 
ensure we have our van back first but knowing God has 
shown us so much favor is a huge gift. Most important-
ly, thanks to God’s people this is a peaceful and calm 
Christmas. We can just focus on Jesus’ birth, family, 
and not worry.” 
 Later Christmas Day, we received this email: 
“I was putting my boys’ car seats in the car so we could 
get groceries. My four-year-old says, ‘Oh mom, this car 
is magic!’ It’s safe to say we all appreciate this blessing. 
I wish I could repay you all and the granddaughter’s 
kindness. Merry Christmas to you and yours.” 
 Several days later, on December 27th, our law-
yer member received this email: “The dealership is de-
manding more maintenance records and, I assume, not 
fixing the van until they get them.”  
 Our lawyer member told her to tell the dealer-
ship she had contacted a lawyer about the situation and 
the lawyer would contact them after the holidays. Later, 
on the 27th we received the following email: “Looks 
like the dealership tried to work it out with the warranty 
company so a lawyer wouldn’t have to get involved. 
They may have succeeded. Fingers crossed.”  
 The next day we received this: “I just got a 
call!!! The warranty company is doing it! It’s been cov-
ered! Thank you so much for everything you have 
done. They even gave me a loaner care. I can’t thank 
you enough for all you and everyone else involved 
have done for me and my boys.” 
 
Thanks to everyone for your help.  
 
Peter 
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Our Gifts 
For the month of February, 2024 

Giving to the General Fund:   
Needed: $ 23,188   Received:  $ 27,212 

 Maintenance & Improvement:  
Needed: $ 2,000 Received:  $ 315 
Memorial Fund $ 250 CAF: $ 155 

Designated $90 Community Café: $ 580 
 

Our Presence 
Average Attendance for February 2024 

In person Worship - 78 Online Worship - 8 
Youth - 14   

 
 

Our Service 
 

Flowers for March 
Palm Sunday - Margaret & Chad Chester 

 
Coffee Bar for March 

March 3 - Kris Browder 
March 10 -  Janet Tweed 

March 17 - Open 
March 24 - Jill Alliman 

March 31 - Gabi & Mike Tallent 
 

We Support our Church By: 

 

TWU Dental Clinic Returns to FUMC on 
April 15 

The FUMC United Women in Faith (UWF) will host the 
Tennessee Wesleyan University Dental Clinic again on 
April 15 from 10 am to 2 pm. We are asking for dona-
tions of small mouthwash and small dental floss to pro-
vide to participants who attend the dental clinic. If you 
would like to donate these items, please put them in 
the bin labeled UWF in the Gathering Area. 

This next dental clinic will include dental cleanings 
and referrals as needed. Services provided at the dental 

care clinic are free 
to participants. 
Monroe County 
community health 
assessments have 
previously noted 
that access to den-
tal care is one of 
the most signifi-
cant health needs 

in the county and regular dental care can be associated 
with preventing other chronic diseases. The TWU den-
tal hygiene program was originally founded at Hiwas-
see College and moved to Tennessee Wesleyan Uni-
versity when Hiwassee closed. The program leads to a 
bachelor’s degree and is accredited by the American 
Dental Association. The Director of the TWU dental 
hygiene program is Dr. Randa Colbert, Ed.D., RDH, 

who also supervises the free dental clinic. 

The Madisonville UWF hopes to continue this partner-
ship with the TWU Dental Hygiene program and 
thanks Dr. Colbert and her students for their work. 
Watch for more information on free dental hygiene 
clinics at FUMC at 143 College St in Madisonville. 

It’s Church Pictorial Directory Time! 

May 4th from 10:00 AM to 8:00 PM is the day for our 
photography session. There is a sitting fee of $10.00 
per family. The sign up sheet is located on the coffee 
bar. You don’t want to miss out on this opportunity, so 
please sign up right away! 

If you have any questions, please contact Carol 
McKenzie at (423) 836-7161. 

Easter Cantata 

On Sunday morning April 14th our chancel choir will 
present Russell’s Mauldin’s cantata AMAZING LOVE at 
our 10:30 AM morning worship service. The choir has 
been working on the music for several weeks now. 
This is a beautiful Easter cantata. It’s not too late to join 
the choir and be a part of this presentation. Choir prac-
tice is at 6:00 PM on Wednesday evenings in the sanc-
tuary. If you have any questions, get in touch with Sue. 
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On-going Prayer  
Concerns:   

 
Amanda Schoofs & Potts 
 family (Dopkins family 
 and friends) 
Sandra Rogers & family 
 (friends of Jennifer 
 McKenzie) 
Betty Hicks and family 
Vanessa Barr’s mother, sister 
 & friend 
Sierra (Alexis’ Jones friend) 
Leslie Bankston (Carey 
Kefauver’s friend) 
Christine & Joel (Slouka  
 request) 
Vince Maiuri (John’s brother) 
Dwight West (Tallent friend) 
The Leamon family 
Stan Rice (Sequoyah HS staff) 
Pamela Weston 
Betty Dyke (Pastor Chris’ 
 grandmother) 
Mike Cole (friend of Larry 
 Davis) 
Rapking family 
Barbara Penland 
Jane Freriches & family 
The Peery family 
Joe Alan Johnson 
Joe Grubb 
Robert 
Joseph Certo (Armida Con-
ley’s brother) 

Bryan Tallent & family 
Sandy Taylor  
Taber family, Capoldi 
 family, Pat Cody & Jim 
 Miller and Lynn Klan 
 (Hibbert requests) 
Jordan Raper 
Ruppel friends Helga Bolger, 
Patty Baker & Mike and Lisa 
Kenneth & Pat Gann 
Donna Bradshaw 
Bryson Raper (Strickland 
 friend) 
Jason Webb (Nelson friend) 
Jim & Kay Ashley (Barger 
 family) 
Rapking family 
Bryson Raper (Strickland 
 friend) 
Denise Coleman  
Cammille Williams (Marlee 
 Tierce’s friend) 
Sarah Bledsoe & family  
 (Cavett’s friends) 
Vanmali & Bhanu Kanabar 
Mary Margaret Mason & 
 family 
David Fritts (Jan Johnson 
 friend) 
Carol King  (McNeece aunt) 
Janie & Jack Thomas 
 (Hamilton family) 
Steve Oaks 
Norman Nelson (Ray’s 
 brother) 

 Alyssa Slouka, Christine & 
 Joel, & Molly Gilroy 
 (Melanie Slouka’s  
 requests) 
Stan & Kay Collett & Ronnie 
 Gay (Venable family) 
Alliman friend Kayla & kids  
Mable Graham 
Barbara Baiz 
Mari Rosian (Gabi Tallent’s 
 mother) 
John Stratton, Mary & Tony 
Nelson & Mattew Dill & 
 family  (Nelson family 
 & friends) 
Todd Strickland 
Jo West 
The Kapileo family 
Sandy & Mike O’Neill 
 

If you have placed a family mem-
ber or a friend on our prayer list 
and they have reached a point 
where they can come off, please 
let Sue know. 
 

In most instances, names will 
remain on the ongoing prayer 
list for two months.  

  We Support Our Church By Our Prayers 

Our Active Military Personnel:  
 

Shawn Gregg—US Army 
Nathan Greenwood—US Naval Reserves  
David Hargett—US Army 
Robert Haller—US Marine Reserves 
Zach Johnston—US Army 
Adam Thornton—US Coast Guard Reserves 
 
If you would like addresses for our church family 
members who are in the military, nursing homes, or 
assisted living, please call the office. 

Those in Nursing Homes or  
Assisted Living: 
 

Mary Margaret Mason, & Jimmy Mason   
 Wood Village Assisted Living 
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Meetings 
United Methodist Men 

The United Methodist Men will 
next meet on Sunday, March 
10th at 8:30 AM in the Fellow-
ship Hall. All men of the 
church are invited. Breakfast will be provided.  

Board of Trustees 

The Trustees will meet on Monday, March 11th 
at 6 PM in the conference room.   

Finance 

The Finance Committee will meet on Tuesday, 
March 12th at 6 PM in the conference room. 

United Women in Faith 

United Women in Faith will next meet on Sun-
day, March 17 at 11:45 AM in the 
Fellowship Hall. All women of the 
church are invited. A special lunch-
eon will be provided. See Janet 
Ruppel or Jill Alliman for details. 

Youth Programming 

The United Methodist Youth Fellowship meets 
on Wednesday evenings at 6:00 PM. 

IGNITE Children’s ministry meets on Wednes-
day evenings at 6:00 PM. 

Choir Practice 

The chancel choir practices on Wednesday        
evenings at 6 PM.   

Scouting Troops 

The Cub Scouts meet at 6 PM on Mondays in 
the Youth Room. 

The Scouts BSA meet at 7 PM on Mondays in 
the Community Room. 

Watch your e-mail and the bulletins for more  in-
fo/reminders on these meetings. ANY CHANGES 
WILL BE REFLECTED INSTANTLY ON THE ONLINE 
CALENDAR AT 1umcm.com 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

3 Rick Rapking 

 Art Slouka 

6 Duane Dopkins 

 Rector Kairo 

8 Bruce Christopher 

 Richard Beaubien 

9 Greyson Strickland 
13 Kevin Taylor 

15 Lindsay Liszeski 
17 Jacqueline Sands O’Connor 
18 Jordan Watkins 

20 Lynn Pyros 
22 Charles Harrell 
23 Mia Stewart 

25 Emily Deaton 
27 Zaiden Kadau 
28 Dalton Hubert 

29 Joe Grubb 
 Mali Hubert 
 Jennifer McKenzie 

30 Patty Jones 
 Wayne Peery 

31 Noah Deaton 

18 

25 

Butch & Carol McKenzie 

Kevin & Bev Taylor 

Are we missing your name?  

We would like to hear from you if your name 
is left off of the birthday or anniversary lists.   
Please call or text the office at (423) 442-2471 
or email rbeaubien@firstumcmadisonville.org.   
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Friday, March 1, 2024 
 05:30 PM - 06:30 PM Alcoholics Anonymous 
  Community Room 
Sunday, March 3, 2024 
 09:30 AM - 10:30 AM Adult Sunday School  
 Library 
 10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Worship Service  
  Main Sanctuary 
 11:30 AM - 12:00 PM Church Council Meeting 
  Main Sanctuary 
 12:00 PM - 02:30 PM Bible Fellowship  
  Youth Room 
Monday, March 4, 2024 
 06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Cub Scouts Den 100  
 Youth Room 
 07:00 PM - 08:30 PM Scouts B Troop 10  
  Community Room 
Tuesday, March 5, 2024 
 05:00 PM - 06:00 PM Community Café  
  Fellowship Hall 
Wednesday, March 6, 2024 
 10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Lenten Study  
  Main Sanctuary 
 12:00 PM - 12:30 PM Midweek Communion Service  
 Main Sanctuary 
 06:00 PM - 08:00 PM United Methodist Youth 
  Youth Room 
 06:00 PM - 07:00 PM IGNITE! Child's Ministry
 Nursery 
 06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Choir Rehearsal  
  Main Sanctuary  
Thursday, March 7, 2024 
 05:30 PM - 07:00 PM Isaiah 117 Team  
  Fellowship Hall 
Friday, March 8, 2024 
 01:00 PM - 03:00 PM Homeschool Market  
  Fellowship Hall 
 05:30 PM - 06:00 PM Alcoholics Anonymous 
  Community Room 
Sunday, March 10, 2024 
 08:30 AM - 09:30 AM United Methodist Men 
  Fellowship Hall 
 09:30 AM - 10:30 AM Adult Sunday School  
  Library 
 10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Worship Service  
  Main Sanctuary 
 12:00 PM - 01:30 PM Bible Fellowship  
  Youth Room 
Monday, March 11, 2024 
 06:00 PM - 07:30 PM Trustees   
  Conference Room 
 06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Cub Scouts Den 100  
  Youth Room 
 07:00 PM - 08:30 PM Scouts B Troop 10  
  Community Room 
Tuesday, March 12, 2024 
 08:00 AM - 12:30 PM Lion's Club Eye Exams 
  Community Room 
 05:00 PM - 06:00 PM Community Café  
  Fellowship Hall 
 06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Finance Committee  
  Conference Room 
Wednesday, March 13, 2024 
 10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Lenten Study  
  Main Sanctuary 
 12:00 PM - 12:30 PM Midweek Communion Service  
  Main Sanctuary 
 06:00 PM - 08:00 PM United Methodist Youth 
  Youth Room 
 06:00 PM - 07:30 PM IGNITE! Child's Ministry 
  Admin Hall  
 06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Choir Rehearsal  
  Main Sanctuary 
 
 

Friday, March 15, 2024 
 05:30 PM - 06:30 PM Alcoholics Anonymous 
  Community Room 
Sunday, March 17, 2024 
 09:30 AM - 10:30 AM Adult Sunday School  - Library 
 10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Worship Service  
  Main Sanctuary 
 11:45 AM - 01:15 PM United Women in Faith 
  Fellowship Hall 
Monday, March 18, 2024 
 06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Cub Scouts Den 100 Youth Room 
 07:00 PM - 08:30 PM Scouts B Troop 10  
  Community Room 
Tuesday, March 19, 2024 
 05:00 PM - 06:00 PM Community Café  
  Fellowship Hall 
Wednesday, March 20, 2024 
 10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Lenten Study  
  Main Sanctuary 
 12:00 PM - 12:30 PM Midweek Communion Service  
  Main Sanctuary 
   
06:00 PM - 08:00 PM United Methodist Youth 
  Youth Room 
 06:00 PM - 07:30 PM IGNITE! Child's Ministry 
  Admin Wing 
 06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Choir Rehearsal  
  Main Sanctuary 
Friday, March 22, 2024 
 05:30 PM - 06:30 PM Alcoholics Anonymous 
  Community Room 
Sunday, March 24, 2024 
 09:30 AM - 10:30 AM Adult Sunday School  - Library 
 10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Worship Service  
  Main Sanctuary 
 12:00 PM - 01:30 PM Bible Fellowship  
   Youth Room 
Monday, March 25, 2024 
 06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Cub Scouts Den 100 
  Youth Room 
 07:00 PM - 08:30 PM Scouts B Troop 10  
  Community Room 
Tuesday, March 26, 2024 
 05:00 PM - 06:00 PM Community Café Fellowship 
Hall 
Wednesday, March 27, 2024 
 10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Lenten Study   
  Main Sanctuary 
 12:00 PM - 12:30 PM Midweek Communion Service  
 Main Sanctuary 
 06:00 PM - 08:00 PM United Methodist Youth 
  Youth Room 
 06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Choir Rehearsal  
  Main Sanctuary 
Thursday, March 28, 2024 
 07:00 PM - 08:00 PM Maundy Thursday Service 
  Main Sanctuary 
Friday, March 29, 2024 
 11:00 AM - 12:00 PM Stations of the Cross  
 Main Sanctuary/Downtown 
              05:30 PM - 06:30 PM    Alcoholics Anonymous            
    Community Room 
Saturday, March 30, 2024 
 11:00 AM - 01:00 PM Community Easter Egg Hunt
 Houston Park 
Sunday, March 31, 2024 
 07:00 AM - 08:00 AM Easter Sunrise Service 
  Don & Kris Brower’s Home 
 09:30 AM - 10:30 AM Adult Sunday School  - LIbraru 
 10:00 AM – 10:30 AM Fellowship Time  
  Gathering Area  
 10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Easter Worship Service  
  Main Sanctuary 

March 2024 

Please visit the official calendar at 1umcm.com for updates/changes! 



  143 College Street 
   Mailing Address:   
   P O Box 157 
   Madisonville, TN 37354 
   Phone/Text:  (423) 442-2471 
   1umcm.com 

Sunday Worship Time at 10:30 AM In-Person and Online. Youth on Wednesdays at 6:00 PM 

 

Don’t forget! 

March 10, 2024 


